
                                                                           

 

 

TRANSIT BENEFIT PROGRAM BULLETIN 

 

 

Bulletin:      TSB-2022-06 

Date:           August 17, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Virginia Railway Express (VRE) fare free rides during September 2022. 

PURPOSE: This Bulletin provides guidance on the Virginia Railway Express (VRE) fare free 

rides for all customers during September 2022 and continued free rides for certain stations during 

October 2022. 

INFORMATION:  Virginia Railway Express (VRE) passengers will ride free during the month 

of September 2022, and free rides will continue between specific stations in Northern Virginia 

and the District of Columbia during October 2022, to aide in the closure of Metro’s Blue and 

Yellow line stations south of Reagan National airport.  

Fare -free rides in September will be system wide. During October fare free rides will be limited 

to travel between the six VRE stations most impacted by the blue line Station closures – 

Blacklick Road on the Manassas line, Franconia-Springfield on the Fredericksburg line, 

Alexandria, Crystal City, L’Enfant, and both sides on Union Station.  

ACTION: Virginia Railway Express (VRE) passengers are encouraged to visit 

https://www.vre.org for additional information.  
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